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A joint rescue training was held at the Noshiro Port site of Akita Offshore Wind 

Power Co., Ltd. with mobile rescue technicians from the Sendai Air Base of the 

Second Regional Coast Guard Headquarters of the Japan Coast Guard. The training 

was covered by the Hokuu-Shimpo and Akita Sakigake-Shimpo newspapers. This 

was the first time that a rescue training had been held with the Japan Coast Guard 

at Noshiro Port since operations began in December 2022. 

We will continue to cooperate with related parties and strive for stable business  

operations with safety first. 
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